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Summer Schedule 

 
Summer is almost here.  Preschool is now out and in a couple weeks summer break 

will be here for the grade school as well.  As their schedule changes so does the 
daycare staffs schedule.  We are currently understaffed at the moment so if parents 

or guardians could please be on the ball about getting us a schedule to follow 
Tonya and I would greatly appreciate it.  We are working on finding another part 

time employee so if you know someone interested send them our way.   
 

 
Water Play 

 
With summer comes hot hot days, we plan on having the kids out in the sprinklers, 
playing in the water table and hopefully doing a few outside projects.  If you wish 

for your child not to play in the water please notify Tonya or myself so we can plan 
other fun outside activities while your child is here.  Remember to send extra 
clothing and bathing suits during the summer and send them along with your 

child.  We prefer makings sure all the kids have sunscreen while they are outside as 
well, we provide sunscreen but if you wish for your child to have their own, or a 

specific brand we would ask that you bring your own.  You can put their name on it 
and leave it here or just make sure to always pack it.   

 
Library 

 
The Library will be coming to daycare on certain Mondays during the summer at 
9:00 AM.  She will bring a book or two to read and then a project to do with the 

kids.  She is normally here for about 30 minutes to an hour depending on the 
project.  


